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Assalamu Alaikum Wa Rahmatullah  
 

Dear An -Noor Parents,  
 

Alhamdulillah. Though it is taken for granted that everything comes to an end, it is really hard to 

believe that the 2017 -2018 school year is coming to a close.  Thus, I would like to take the 

opportunity to extend my heartfelt and sincerest thanks for all those who made this year an 

amazingly successful one. To reflect on all what has been achieved this year, I'd like to share the 

great accomplishments with our students, staff, parents and the community and ask each and 

everyone to be proud of the progress weõve made in many areas, such as Curriculum, Coat Drive, 

Science Fair, Arabic and English Speeches, Multiculture Day, Math& Literacy Night, Field Trips, 

Grades 8 & SK graduation ceremonies, Quran and Tahfeez Programs, PA Days workshops, 

Mathematica, Poetry Contest, and sport tournaments.   A huge "thank you" goes to our Parent 

Council for their continued support to our staff , students, and parents by helping with various 

activities such as Fun Day, fundraising for Smart Boards and projectors, and field trips.   I'd also 

like to extend my sincerest "thanks" and "appreciation "to our staff.  In fact, I have been blessed, 

and it has been a pleasure working with everyone of An -Noor staff. Your hard work and dedication  

have enriched the opportunities for all students and their academic progress and growth.  
 

In closing, I would like to take a moment and pay tribute to our School Board, WIA, and all 

supporters and donors who stand behind An -Noor School to flourish, move forward, and always 

be, unequivocally, a top school Bi Ethnellah.  
 

I wish and pray that our staff, our students and their families have a happy, safe and enjoyable 

summer, Insha'Allah.  
 

Mahmoud Abu Khatir (Abu Amin) 

There is no doubt that families with children at      
An-Noor Private School play a big role in keeping 
the school running safely and healthily.       An -Noor 
parents are encouraged to donate towards          
òAn-Noor School Reserve Fundsó which will be 
used solely for purchasing the future home to 
house     An -Noor Private School. This may be paid 
at the Schoolõs office or at the Treasurerõs Office at 
the WIA Mosque.  
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Alhamdulillah, our students wrote the 
Mathematica test on April 18th.  We are 
happy to announce that the students     
performed extremely well with nearly all 
classes ranking above the Canadian       
average.  
 

 
Alhamdulillah, our Grade 6 and Grade 3 
classes wrote their EQAO tests and we 
pray for their success always.  



The Grade Eight class went on their annual 

graduation trip to Canada's Wonderland.  

Alhamdulillah, the weather cooperated and 

they had a wonderful time having fun at the 

amusement park.  
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June 11th marked the successful transition from grade eight to high school for our 

graduating students.  The students' successes were celebrated with an awards ceremony 

and reflection of this year.  Congratulations Grade Eight's on your successful completion of 

Grade Eight and you are wished the best of successes in your future, insha'Allah.  

The Grade Eight class enjoyed a delicious 

dinner at Eastern Flavours as part of their 

graduation.  The students spent a wonderful 

evening enjoying the company of their 

classmates and teachers.  



Alhamdulillah. It is a 

great blessing to have 

the following students 

c o m p l e t e d  t h e 

memorization of the 

Quran with Sheikh 

Mohamed Abu Ras:  

Ahmed Salem, Ibrahim 

Shams, Omar El -Gohary, 

Sundus Abdulkader, and 

Taher Abughazaleh   

The SK students put on a wonderful display of the amazing things they learned throughout their 

year in SK.  Parents enjoyed their children's performances and basked in their successes.  

Congratulations SK students, we wish you the best in grade one, insha'Allah.  
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Alhamdulillah. It is a blessing to 

have Yousef Al Hamayda 

completed the memorization of 

the Quarn in the Morning 

program with Sheikh Mohamed 

Mahmoud. Also, a group of 

students were recognized for 

completing 6 -13 juz'.  
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Multiculture Day is a day of celebrating the different 

cultures of the world.  We are blessed to have so many 

cultures in our school to learn about and share.  This 

year's Multiculture Day was a tremendous success.  

Students were able to 

dress in cultural 

clothes and partake in 

foods from around the 

globe.   

A special "thank you" to all those who attended the Parent Council Fun Day and making it such a 

great success.  A wonderful time had been spent by all those who attended.  The Parent Council did 

an amazing job organizing it.  Lots of fun and great food, Alhamdulillah, everyone enjoyed 

themselves.  Jazakum Allah Khair to the donors and the Parent Council.  

 


